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June 14, 2023 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 23-054 Petition for Approval of Default Service Solicitation and Proposed 

Default Service Tariffs  
 
 RESPONSE TO RECORD REQUEST 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
 At the hearing in the above-referenced matter on June 13, 2023, the Commission 
posed a record request to the Company, to be responded to no later than today, June 14, 
2023. As the Commission did not issue a Procedural Order setting forth its formulation of 
the request, the Company has relied on the notes and recollection of its representatives in 
drafting the request. The Company’s Confidential response is enclosed with this letter. 
The Company's response includes information for which the Company seeks confidential 
and protected treatment pursuant to the provisions of Puc 201.06. 
 

Sincerely,

 

  Patrick H. Taylor 
  Chief Regulatory Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
 
CC:   Service List 


